
  

 

Ref no: SUAD/2025/625                         Date: 29-01-2025 

 

NOTICE - Strict Action Against Unauthorized Social Media Content 

 

It has come to the attention of the University administration that instead of repeated 
reminders still some students are creating reels, memes, and social media pages/accounts 
using the name, logo, and identity of Srinath University without proper authorization. 

This behavior is a direct violation of the University’s code of conduct and social media 
policies. 

The University has taken immediate steps to report such activities to Cyber Crime 
authorities. Students found involved will face severe disciplinary action, including but not 
limited to: 

• Monetary fines 
• Suspension from classes 
• Permanent rustication from the University 

All students are strictly advised to delete unauthorized pages, accounts, or posts 
immediately to avoid punitive action. 

By Order, 

 

J Rajesh 
Dy. Registrar 

 

 
Copy   To: 

1. Office of the Vice-Chancellor/Pro Vice-Chancellor/Registrar – For kind information. 
2. Dean Administration. 
3. Dean of Academics. 
4. All HODs of Concerned departments 
5. University Notice Board. 


